
 
On a motion by Dr. Allison-Ampe, seconded by Ms. Morgan, it was voted to present File 
BEDL – Land Acknowledgement for first reading. Roll Call: 

Kirsi Allison-Ampe Yes Jane Morgan Yes 
Paul Schlichtman Yes  (3-0) 

 
 
File BEDL - Land Acknowledgement 
 
On April 26, 2021, under Article 85, Arlington Town Meeting voted (222-1-2) to encourage all 
town entities to celebrate and recognize the heritage of the peoples indigenous to 
Massachusetts and Arlington by including a land acknowledgement at the beginning of the 
Town’s public meetings. 
 
The Arlington School Committee shall include at the beginning of its organizational meeting, 
at the beginning of its first regular meeting in October (or such other meeting date as is 
approximate to "Indigenous Peoples Day" per Title I, Article 6 of the Town Bylaws), and as part 
of graduation ceremonies, a land acknowledgement shall be read in a substantially similar form 
to the following: 
  

“We acknowledge that the Town of Arlington is located on the ancestral 
lands of the Massachusett Tribe, the tribe of Indigenous peoples from 
whom the Colony, Province, and Commonwealth have taken their names. 
We pay our respects to the ancestral bloodline of the Massachusett Tribe 
and their descendants who still inhabit historic Massachusett territories 
today.” 

 
In addition, the Arlington School Committee encourages the reading of this land 
acknowledgement at other significant meetings and events. 
 
Cross References: 
BDA – School Committee Organizational Meeting 
BEA – Regular School Committee Meetings 
BEDB – Agenda Format/Preparation 
 
 


